
ST. JOSEPH'S EVENING COLLEGE (AUTONOMOUS) 

Affiliated to Bangalore Central University 

P.B.25003, No.35, Museum Road, BANGALORE – 560 025 

 

NOTICE 

22nd June 2020 

Dear Students, 

 

As per the UGC Notification (NO. F. 1-1/2020), the college has established a cell for handling 

student grievances related to examination and academic activities during COVID-19. 

 

Following are the Members: 

Mr. Joswin Rodrigues - Assistant COE 

Ms. Dorothy Deepa  - Member 

Mr. Leo Gladwin  - Member 

Ms. Mala    - Member  

Ms. Megha   - Member 

Mr. Jeffin   - Member  

 

Please Note: For any queries related to examinations, kindly contact the above-mentioned 

members. 

 

 

Controller of Examinations        Principal  


